This week Pippa sent us tasks to do with the Gingerbread man and thinks it may be the fox who kidnapped her! We split into our golden groups to retell the story through drama/ mime, to create our own gingerbread men and write his recipe.
This week we have enjoyed looking at calendars and diaries and used them to find important dates.
We have been practising o’clock and half past both on analogue and digital clocks.
We have also looked at division and how we can share objects out equally.


Primary 7 set up a carrot hunt for us in the playground to find the silver carrot! We also enjoyed creating our own self-portraits that could come to life on the smartboard! Just like in the story “Rock what you got.”
Literacy
· This week we have been looking at the ‘ou’ sound as in house 
· We have also been revisiting alphabetical order and had a go at using dictionaries

[bookmark: _GoBack]Homework will be posted on google classroom after the holidays. I will practise accessing this with the class the first week back so they’re familiar with the format. I hope everyone has a fantastic holiday and thank you so much for all your support this term,
Mrs Lynch
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